
Foothill Boulevard Improvement Project
Fall 2018 or Spring 2019

The Oakland Department of Transportation (OakDOT) will be repaving 
Foothill Boulevard between 15th Avenue and 23rd Avenue. 

Department of Transportation
Complete Streets Paving & Sidewalks

250 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 4344
Oakland, CA 94612

Questions? 
Contact Sarah Fine (OakDOT) at
sfine@oaklandca.gov or 510-238-6241

Proposed improvement
Buffered bikeways and fewer travel 
lanes will make it easier to cross the 
street, help reduce speeding, and 
help prevent traffic crashes.

Current condition
There have been many close calls 
and 76 crashes in the last 5 years on 
this part of Foothill. The road has 
more capacity than it needs for the 
number of cars that drive on it.

A more consistent street
This street design will better match 
Foothill east and west of the project.
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Curb ramps and sidewalks too!
In addition to repaving the street, 
OakDOT will also be upgrading curb 
ramps to ADA standards and repair-
ing areas of sidewalk damage. Questions? 

Contact Sarah Fine (OakDOT) at
sfine@oaklandca.gov or 510-238-6241

Upgraded and new crosswalks
All crosswalks will be upgraded to 
“high visibility.” New crosswalks will 
be added at 17th Ave & Munson Way 
to increase access to safe crossings.

Pedestrian head start
The signal timing at 22nd Ave will be 
changed to give people crossing a 
“Leading Pedestrian Interval.”
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New left turn lanes
Add left turn lanes 
at 22nd Avenue.
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